
1 

Newsletter #15 

December 2019 

Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation 

Baillie Street 

HORSHAM  VIC 3400 

t: +61 3 5381 9098 

e: foundation@whcg.org.au 

w: www.whcgfoundation.org.au 

 

GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE 

The money you give is NEVER SPENT. 

It is INVESTED  and the INCOME             

generated from these investments is used 

to fund special projects within the      

Wimmera Health Care Group campuses in 

Horsham and Dimboola. 

EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER working  

towards GROWING BETTER HEALTH. 

You can donate via; 

 Cheque payable to Wimmera 

Health Care Group Foundation 

 Direct deposit: 

 BSB no: 033 629 

 Acc no: 330 358 

 Ref: Your name 

 Online at our 

www.whcgfoundation.org.au 

 By credit card 

 Cardholder name………………………… 

 Cardholder No……………………………. 

 Exp date………….CVN(3 digits)…….. 

Surgical theatre tracking equipment has also been purchased.            

This equipment will provide de-contamination, sterilization and                      

tracking  of equipment through the whole  surgical process. 

It is a pleasure to advise that through the generosity of donors,         

WHCG Foundation were recently able to assist with the purchase of  two 

new  items for use in the Wimmera Health Care Group. 

A new colposcope was purchased for the Obstetrician/Gynaecology   

department to enable a signicant increase in the number of cervical 

screenings and aid in the early detection of cervical cancer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

                           Pictured—Dr Yakep Angue and Mr Graeme Hardman 

Special projects at WHCG campuses 

Change of bank account details 

We advise WHCG Foundation has a new account number.   

Please amend your  online banking/direct debit authority to : 

Bank: Westpac 

BSB no: 033 629 

Account no: 330 358 
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Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation 

2020 Vision 

 Capital base of $2,000,000 

 200 Foundation 500PLUS donors 

 fund two major projects over 

$200,000 

 20% of revenue coming from  

 outside Horsham 

 Continuing excellence in good  

 governance 

 

 

Board of Trustees: 

 Mr Graeme Hardman -(Chair) 

 Mrs Penelope Manserra  

 -(Deputy Chair) 

 Mrs Alison Butler 

 Mrs Sue Frankham 

 Mrs Brenda Whitworth 

 Mr David Johns 

 Ms Josephine Johns 

Join our facebook page and help spread the  

word by liking and sharing upcoming events 

https://www.facebook.com/

WHCGFoundation/ 

Have you considered a Christmas gift 

that keeps on giving.  

A donation to WHCG Foundation does just that.  

The money you give is NEVER SPENT.  

It is INVESTED and the INCOME used to fund special projects within 

the Wimmera Health Care Group campuses in Horsham                

and Dimboola.  

Phone Jacqui on 03 5381 9098 for further information 

 

Donations at record levels 

WHCG Foundation has received donations during the 2018/19 financial 

year in excess of $240,000. Funds came from a variety of sources, includ-

ing the Foundation 500 membership,  donations, bequests and fundrais-

ing  through the Friends of the Foundation or individuals and                 

organisations hosting events and donating funds raised.                            

This is an outstanding result and our community should be very proud of 

its generosity.  

A piece of history... 

The Wimmera Base Hospital Foundation was publicly  launched in April 

1989 with the first  donation of $50,000 from Horsham United Friendly 

Society.  Mr Graeme Hardman remains on the board 30 years later and is 

the current Chair of WHCG Foundation. 

 

Pictured are Wimmera Base Hospital  Board of Management, Hors-

ham United Friendly Society Dispensary and Foundation                  

representatives —Dr P Haslau,  B McDonald, J Bethune, Dr D Johns , R 

and J Van Dyk and M Taberner 
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GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE 

The money you give is NEVER SPENT. 

It is INVESTED  and the INCOME             

generated from these investments is used 

to fund special projects within the      

Wimmera Health Care Group campuses in 

Horsham and Dimboola. 

EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER working  

towards GROWING BETTER HEALTH. 

 

You can donate via; 

 Cheque payable to Wimmera 

Health Care Group Foundation 

 Direct deposit: 

 BSB no: 033 629 

 Acc no: 330 358 

 Ref: Your name 

 Online at our 

www.whcgfoundation.org.au 

 By credit card 

 Cardholder name………………………… 

 Cardholder No……………………………. 

 Exp date………….CVN (3 digits)…….. 

Fofz tick off another successful year 

Fofz have had another huge year hosting successful events to keep us         

entertained while raising funds for the Foundation. 

Several movie nights throughout the year once again proved very popular.  

Norton Estate, in conjunction with the FOFz hosted another successful Wines 

in the Vines raising a massive $8,300. Tickets to this event always sell out 

quickly with those lucky enough to secure their spot enjoying a very relaxing 

afternoon on the lawns. 

The Great Wimmera River Duck Race has become an annual event on the 

FOFz calendar and this year raised in excess of $14,500.  

What a fantastic achievement! 

This year saw the introduction of a Corporate Duck Race with the first duck 

across the line being Morrow Motor Group, winning $1000. They kindly     

donated the prize winnings back to WHCG Foundation by way of a  

Foundation 500 Gold membership. 

Winners of the duck race were:  

1st prize  - H Neuman, Kindly donated back to WHCG Foundation 

2nd prize— M Bride 

                     3rd prize—P Ballinger 

                     Lucky duck winners—S Holmes, B Stewart, F Turzi, M Byrne 

         Colouring competition—L Christian 

 

Congratulations and thank you to the FOFz, supporters and  sponsors on your 

fundraising efforts and for bringing wonderful events to our community.  

 
If you are interested in joining or supporting the Friends of the 
Foundation please contact Mrs Allison Roberts on  0407 565 103.  
You can follow their events on facebook https://
www.facebook.com/WHCGFoundation/           

           On behalf of the Directors                 

         thank you for your support 

          in 2019 and we extend our  

                       best wishes  

     to you and your families in 2020. 


